
2011 Summer Seminar in Urbino
The  Faculty  of  Law  of  the  University  of  Urbino  will  host  this  summer  its
53rd Seminar of European Law.

Many of the courses taught over the two weeks of the seminar (22 August-3
September) will deal with conflict issues. Although courses can be taught in
English, this is a franco-italian seminar where courses are typically taught in
French or Italian, with a translation in the other language.

Speakers include leading academics, practitioners and judges.  

The full program can be found here.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2011/2011-summer-seminar-in-urbino/
http://www.uniurb.it/seminaire/
http://www.uniurb.it/seminaire/wp/?page_id=32

